
Incident  
 
Ten children were injured and taken to hospital following an accident on an inflatable 
slide at an event in Woking on 3 November 2018. One suffered a broken pelvis. HSE 
is investigating the incident. 
 
Operators of inflatable play equipment are reminded to:  
 

• follow HSE’s freely available guidance on their safe operation    

• make sure that their device or devices meet the standards set out in British 
Standard BS EN 14960: 2013 Inflatable play equipment. Safety requirements 
and test methods     

 

Operators unable to comply with the guidance or the British Standard should not 
operate their inflatable play equipment device or devices.   
 
HSE will take strong enforcement action where those operating devices are not 
following the standards outlined in our guidance.  
 

http://www.hse.gov.uk/entertainment/fairgrounds/inflatables.htm
https://www.bsigroup.com/en-GB/search-results/?q=BS%2014960
https://www.bsigroup.com/en-GB/search-results/?q=BS%2014960
https://www.bsigroup.com/en-GB/search-results/?q=BS%2014960

